
 

 

CHURHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

ANZAC DAY BADGES 
Friday 25th April is Anzac day. Anzac 
badges will be handed around to the 
classrooms by our school leaders 
over the next few weeks for students 
to purchase if they wish too.  
Prices range from $1 to $5.   
 

FOUNDATION STUDENTS  
START FULL TIME 
We are excited to welcome our   
Foundation students as they         
transition to full-time schooling! We 
look forward to seeing them at school 
every Wednesday from now on. 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Thursday 27th Marchl!  

Students are required to wear full 
school uniform on the day and any 
hair ribbons etc must match in with 
school colours.  We request that all 
Grade 6 students please wear their 
Grade 6 tops for a special            
commemorative photo for graduation. 
 
Order forms were sent home with  
students earlier in term 1. These 
forms can be returned along with  
payment prior to the day, they will be 
distributed to the photographer on the 
day OR they need to be handed 
straight to the photographer on the 
day.  
If you would like to order family     
photos there are special forms    
available at the office.  Please keep 
these forms separate to individual 
photos so that there is no confusion 
on the day. 

GRADE 5/6 CAMP PHILLIP ISLAND 
The grade 5/6s will be heading off to 
Camp Phillip Island on Tuesday 22nd 
to Thursday 24th April.  
 
It is important to know that Monday 
21st April is a public holiday so      
families of Grade 5 and 6 students 
will need to remember this before 
the morning of camp on Tuesday 
22nd April.   
 
Permission forms and Payment for 
camp is now overdue. Payment can 
be made via the Compass Portal or at 
the office with cash or EFT. SSB and 
CSEF funds can also be used to    
cover camp payments.  
 

YINNAR & DISTRICT SPORTS DAY 

On Friday 28th March, the students 
who were champions in their events 
on CPS sports day will be              
representing our school at the Yinnar 
& District Sports Day held at the 
Yinnar Recreation Reserve. We are         
incredibly proud of their dedication 
and effort, and we wish them all the 
very best in their events.                 
Go team CPS!  

 
SCHOOL COUNCL 2025 MEMBERS 

Congratulations & welcome to our 
new 2 Parent members of our School 
Council: 

• Jolyon Taylor 

• Mecarla Downie 
And welcome back to our existing 
Parent members: 

• Kate Kerslake 

• Mandy Galletti 

• Amanda McInnes 

• Katie Pearce 

• Kathryn Edgar 

• Jana-Mari Draper 
DET Representatives: 

• Jacquie Burrows 

• Halie McColl 

• Gail Harding  

• Tayla Christensen 

EASTER CLUB 2025 
On Thursday 3rd April (The second 
last day of Term 1) the grades 1 to 4 
are invited to participate in Easter 
Club at the Co-Operating Churches. 
This is a free program. 
 
Permission form will be sent home to 
students tomorrow and are due back 
Thursday 27th April.  

 
      

     Thursday 27th March 

• School Photos 
 
     Friday 28h March 

• District Sports for CPS Champions 
 
     Thursday 3rd April  

• Easter Club (Grades 1-4) 
    
     Friday 4th April      

• Easier Fair 

• Last Day Term 1 (2.30pm finish)  
 
     Monday 21st April  

• Easter Monday 
 
     Tuesday 22nd to Thursday 24th April 

• 5/6 Camp Phillip Island 
       

      
     Friday 25th April 

• Anzac day (Public Holiday) 
 
      
     
     

ISSUE NO: 3  13th March 2025 

Postal address: P.O. Box 64, Churchill, 3842, 1 Coleman Parade, Churchill.   
Telephone: 03 5122 1343  Email: Churchill.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

CALENDAR DATES 

SPECIAL UNIFORM ORDERS 
CPS SPRAY JACKETS 
CPS Spray jackets are available by 
Special Order. Forms to order 
Spray Jackets will be sent home 
with students today. A $20 deposit 
is required for each individual      
order. Spray jacket forms are due 
back No later then Thursday 3rd 
April. 




